
We would like to see Multnomah Village preserved the way it is--the small-town, rural character, 
the small community atmosphere that is friendly toward local small businesses.  We don't like 
the 2035 Comprehensive Plan for our neighborhood.  We love it the way it 
is.                                    
                                            Janet Lang 
                                            3032 SW Carson Street 
                                            Portland, OR 97219-3720 
 
Janet Lang <janleeack@gmail.com> 


